
Dear Primary 1 Parents/Guardians of 2025, 

 

Name Tag on Uniform and PE Attire                                                                                                                                            

 

Please take note that your child’s/ward’s name tag should be sewn above the left pocket on the 
shirt as shown in the image below.  

 

 

For the PE attire, the name tag should be sewn on the right as shown in the image below.  

                                  

                                                                         

 

Child’s name tag to be 
sewn over the wording 
“SJI Junior”. (To cover 
the words “SJI Junior”)     


